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Next FPCA Meeting—JOIN US 
Tuesday, APRIL 14th,  7 pm 

Epworth United Methodist Church 
5100 Karl Road 

 

Guest: Columbus City Council Member,   
Shannon Hardin 

 

FPCA Membership has been 
mailed to ALL Forest Park 

Residents.  
The 2015-2016 summer membership 
mailing campaign is under 
way.  Again, it is only $25 for an an-

nual membership contribution.  Most of your dues goes to supple-
mental security patrols in the area.  Obviously the greater the mem-
bership means the greater number of patrol runs we have.  FPCA 
thanks you for joining and asks that you return this membership as 
fast as possible. Thanks so much for supporting your neighborhood.  

Why I don't want to miss  

Forest Park Civic Association Meetings! 
 

Many people think that our meetings are just for the volunteers in the community or the leaders of the asso-
ciation. However, in the past few years, we have tried to open our meetings to the general membership and 
to our community. All meetings except the December meeting are open meetings. While we do discuss the 
business of the association at our meetings, the bulk of our time is spent discussing many areas of interest 
or our community. Often they are issues that we would like to have the community's input on. In February, 
for example, we had a speaker from a local Free Clinic. In March, we had representatives from a local group 
dealing with the issue of feral cats, which was well attended. In April, I want to invite you all to come hear 
from and talk to City Council Member Shannon Hardin. He already has come to a recent meeting of the 
Northland Community Council--and he came to listen. Please come, bring a neighbor, and bring your ques-
tions and concerns about our community. It's a great chance to have the ear of a city leader. As always, we 
will hear from our local police liaison, Officer Scott Clinger, who is one of the folks responsible for the recent 
drop in crime in our area due to the closing of a number of problem hotels. We will also have a time to bring 
other city concerns, such as code issues to the attention of the city. Please send these to our Supplemental 
Security Officer, Felix Quachey, so we can address them, if possible, before the meeting. Having the number 
of your 311 request, as we discussed last month, helps to expedite these requests. Come join us at our next 
meeting, 7 pm at Epworth United Methodist Church on April 14th. 
 
Don't forget the 161 Cleanup Day, coming up on April 11, and the Northland Community Shredding Day on 
May 16. More information on these may be found in this issue. I also want to thank the community for a 
great turnout at the Columbus Police's Community Meetings, one of which was held in our area on March 12. 
We represented Forest Park well, and a number of our residents had some great questions and suggestions. 
 
Also, our annual membership drive will begin shortly with our membership mailing. For $25 a year, you help 
to promote our community and, in a very real way, help to keep it safe, as a percentage of our dues go to a 
Supplemental Security patrol. We are the only community in Columbus, as far as we know, to offer such a 
program. This helps to keep Forest Park's already low crime rate to be even lower. We also plan to publish 
our Forest Park Neighborhood Directory this year. All members in good standing will receive a copy. Please 
consider joining us this year. Note: We now accept PayPal.          Submitted by Ken Gilbert FPCA President 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Wally Veasey..……...554-2567 or 
       Ernie Mack...……………436-6241 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh………….885-0691 
 3.  Jack Briggs …………...846-2965 
 4.  Joe Kleman...………….846-6318 
 5.  Patrick Alkire………..846-3888 or  
        Joe Krabill……..…419-367-0118 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. VACANT 
 7.  VACANT 
 8   VACANT 
 9.  Linda Hancock ……...841-9103 or 
       Valerie Orr ….……….....840-9257 
10. Scott Prigan……………..523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..……….890-1065 
12. Larry Markin……………..891-0038 
13. VACANT 
14. VACANT 
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…………………….………...888-3559 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale……………..…………….847-1494 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………………….846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Marie Douthitt ……………………….….436-3410 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra……………………………506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………………..…….785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey…………………..……….595-7871 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
PJ Phillips..………………...…….……..420-1637 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Mike Stone…….……………...……..….218-1788 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Ed Vanasdale………..………………….847-1494 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Ed Vanasdale………………...………...847-1494 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Dave Paul……………….…………..…...325-8217  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Rita Woeste @ 785-1555. Advertise-
ments can be mailed to or dropped off at 
5521 Satinwood Dr., Columbus, OH 
43229, or emailed to: 
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  
Sequoia Lanes, YMCA & Dairy 

Queen. 
 

Articles for APRIL Forester due to editor 
by April  17th. The May, 2015  
FORESTER will be delivered Sunday, 
May 3rd. Check the website address, 
www.fpcivic.org for the issue.  

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

Dan Hartzell, Rita Woeste , Ken Gilbert,  
Marie Douthitt, Mary Sguerra, Tina Evans, 

Mike Stone, George Schmidt, PJ Phillips 

 

Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
614-891-7240 

OR 

614-778-5969 
 

  JoeHughesRoofing.com 
   36  Years Experience 

 

“Forest Park Resident’s Referrals upon Request” 
 

 

Licensed Bonded Insured 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES  04/30/2015 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

NOTICE 

Scott Petty 
(owner/operator of exhaust pro since 1990) 

is pleased to announce  
His auto repair shop has teamed up with  

NAPA to form 

 

“New Name 
Same People, 
More Services” 

FPCA Minutes — March 10, 2015 

The meeting was called to order by President Ken Gilbert at 7:03 p.m. at Epworth United Methodist Church. 
After the Pledge of Allegiance and Roll Call, the president gave his report. 
 

 He turned the floor over to guests Paula and Jay Matthew from Woodward Park. They spoke and answered 
many questions from concerned residents for approximately 30 minutes about feral cats in the area. They 
focus on trapping and neutering, then returning the cats to their territory. 
 

Our community police liaison Scott Clinger had the floor for the next thirty minutes. He gave reports on the 
Karl Road Library issue of a person stealing cell phones. He also gave an update on hotels and businesses in 
the area. He commented that community input, information and support have been very helpful. 
 

Treasurer Dan Hartzell presented his financial report for February. A motion to accept the report as read was 
put forward, and passed. 
 

Committee reports were next.  Security Chair Felix Quachey reported that the main problem in Forest Park 
continues to be theft and burglary, but has not seen any large increase in those issues. Outreach Chair Mike 
Stone announced that this year’s membership drive will run from March 21st, where membership materials 
will be stuffed and prepared for mailing and ending with Outreach day on July 11th. 
 

Ed Vanasdale reported that inquiries have been made regarding an update of the Forest Park Directory. He 
proposed a plan to finance most of the costs of publishing with advertising dollars. Ken Gilbert made a mo-
tion to accept the plan, seconded by Dave Paul. Motion was passed by voice vote.  Mr. Paul cautioned we 
might need to halt the project if funding isn’t adequate. Planned publication dates of last quarter of 2015 or 
first quarter of 2016 were mentioned. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:02 p.m.   Submitted by Marie Douthitt 
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With spring hopefully around the corner, I wanted to take a moment to remind residents that with good 
weather comes a higher incidence of crime. I encourage you all not to get too intoxicated by the much an-
ticipated warmer temperatures to the extent that you forget to secure your home. The following tips never 
get old: 
 

Keep your garage doors closed at all times—especially when you are doing yard work and when you 
bring groceries home from the store. 

 

Make sure to use the deadbolt on all your exterior doors even when you are at home. 
 

Keep all ground floor windows locked 
 

If you have vehicles parked outside, do not leave any valuables in plain sight. 
 

Most importantly, as the weather gets better, get out and re-acquaint yourselves with your neighbors so 
that the crooks stick out more clearly. If you don’t know them, you are more likely to pay attention to 
them walking on your street. 

 

I also wanted to take a moment to share with the neighborhood about a great website where you can 
check on the types of crime being committed in our area. The website is www.raidsonline.com. Once 
on here, enter your address to see what is happening in our area. 

 

Lastly, please remember to submit all requests for vacation home checks at least a week ahead of your de-
parture! 
I wish you all a safe and fun-filled beginning to the fun-weather season!  
         Felix Quachey, Supplemental Security 

http://www.raidsonline.com
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact PJ Phillips, 614-420-1637 or email pjphillips@kw.com, for information.  

A V O N 
The company for women 

PAMELA  GRAHAM 
Independent Sales Representative 
President’s Club 

Forest Park 

Columbus, OH 43229 

614.430.0536 T. 

grahamp0822@aol.com 
www.youravon.com/pamelagraham 

MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of your 

departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 

tel:614-420-1637
mailto:pjphillips@kw.com
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GARAGE SALE ENTRY FORM - $5.00 

 

Name____________________________________  Address _____________________________________ 

 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Featured Items___________________________________________________________________________________ 

SPACE IS LIMITED, SO LIST THE MOST IMPORTANT ITEMS 

Mail to Mary Sguerra,  5504 Larkwood Rd. Columbus, OH  43229       Make checks out to F.P.C.A. 

FOREST PARK SPRING 

COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 

Saturday, May 16th  

 

Spring cleaning time is here again! Your junk can be someone’s treasure.  Have fun and make a little money 
by entering the Forest Park Civic Association Garage Sale which will be held on May 16th from 9:00 a.m. until 
5:00 p.m.   Advertisement will appear in local newspaper. Maps and listings of addresses of participants will 
be handed out to prospective buyers at the East and West Island entrances to Forest Park on Karl Rd from 
9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. on the day of the sale. 
 
The Association charges a minimal fee of $5.00 to participate in this gigantic  community sale. You receive 
quite a bargain when one considers the  advertisement drawing card to all the Northland communities, fun 
with your neighbors, and some extra cash in your pocket. The fee helps defray the cost of the advertising. 
 
Please complete the form below and mail with your check of $5.00 made payable to F.P.C.A. by May 12 to 
Mary Sguerra, 5504 Larkwood Rd. Columbus, OH  43229 
 

If you have any questions, please call Mary at 818-7636 
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 

Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
April 10th & 24th 

**&*   
May 8th  & 22nd 

All of Forest 

Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  

we are Part B 
of the  

Friday Program. 

 

Cat Information at FPCA March General Meeting 

Paula & Jay Mathew spoke at the March 2015 FPCA meeting and discussed the concerns of all of the Community 
cats in neighborhoods all over Columbus and other cities. Feral cats are domestic cats. Like pet cats. The differ-
ence is that feral cats have had little or no contact with humans, and so they are fearful of us and cannot be 
adopted. They have a home—the outdoors.  

And, there is a simple way you can help them: Trap-Neuter-Return (TNR). This program ends reproduction, stabi-
lizes feral cat populations, and improves individual cats’ lives. The behaviors and stresses associated with mat-
ing— pregnancy, yowling, and fighting—stop.  

Trap: Humanely trap all of the cats in a colony (a group of cats living outdoors together). Neuter: Take the cats in 
their traps to a veterinarian or clinic to be neutered, vaccinated, and eartipped (a universal symbol indicating they 
have been neutered). Return: Return the cats to their original outdoor home.  

Jay & Paula Matthew work with Cat Welfare, Colony Cats & Alley Cats to trap, neuter and return feral cats in the 
north end of Columbus. Cat Welfare can sell you vouchers@ $10/cat to spay or neuter. There is also a $10 admin-
istrative fee for up to 8 vouchers. These vouchers are good for 45 days and allow you to go several low cost clinics 
in the central Ohio area.You can reach Jay & Paula at 614-947-9259. They can assist you in TNR. 

Submitted by Tina Evans   
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YMCA  —  The Y has something for everyone in Forest 

Park.  It is a great place to go to exercise and get support for 

nutritional health.   I am attending a course for pre diabetics.  It 
is amazing. 

Did you know if you are a senior your insurance very likely gives 
you a free membership through Silver Sneakers?  Did you know 

that the North Y helps families, seniors and youth who otherwise 

could not afford to have this resource?  Y members donate time 
and money to help bring kids off the street. 

The Y is at the center of our community more than geographi-
cally.  It is much more than a great place to get in shape.  The 

staff at the Y is involved in every aspect of Forest Park and the 
Northland Area.  We are very active in Walk with a Doc, NABA, 

Northside Health Advisory, you name it. 

The latest thing is Togetherhood.  The purpose is to have the Y 
community interact with the greater community to meet needs.  

We had a successful hats, gloves and scarves event where peo-
ple came to the Y to get hot chocolate and snacks as they 

queued for a chance to shop.  What a fun event. 

Next up we want to put our weight behind the 161 cleanup.  Our 
goal with Togetherhood is to get 60 people to 161 on April 11th 

at 9:00am.  We plan to serve breakfast at 8:30am. 
We know how important it is to the wellbeing of the entire 

neighborhood to have a clean perimeter.  Don’t you think the 

way 161 looks reflects on your home?  We do.  Let’s all pitch in. 
In the fall we plan to organize with churches, temples, busi-

nesses and you to help people in the area that need help.  We 

plan to be busy making a list of projects and recruiting workers.  

We want to team with partners. 

Any questions email me, George Schmidt  

georgeschmidt@wowway.com 

mailto:georgeschmidt@wowway.com
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We are now well into a new year and are ready to tackle the challenges that it brings. To begin, 
we are in need of business memberships. Business memberships will now be run from January 
to December at the low cost of $60 per year.  Businesses may join FPCA and pay online or may 
join by printing a membership form. Please make checks payable to FPCA and mail to PO Box 
29160, Columbus, OH 43229. 
 

2015 Business Membership $  60.00 
 

As we prepare to publish the 2015 Forest Park Directory, we are eager to include local business 
members and advertisers. Both business memberships and ads are very important to cover the 
cost of the directory.  Forest Park residents use the directory as a long term reference and it will 
be in members homes for at least three years until we print a new one in 2018.  Now is a great 
time to reserve your ad space in the 2015 Forest Park Directory!  Business members will receive 
a 5% discount on directory ads. 
 

2015 Forest Park Directory Ads 
 

Eighth page                          $120.00 
Quarter page                        $200.00 
Half page                              $320.00 
Full page                               $600.00 
Inside Back Cover Page       $700.00 
Back Outside Cover Page    $800.00 
 

Take a look at your address book and make a list of the people you know who would be excellent  
candidates for inclusion as a business members and in our directory. If it’s a social group, organi-
zation, church connection, business relationship, or any other type of contact, please encourage 
their membership. If you prefer, forward their contact information to me.  I am eager to follow up. 
   

As always, the expression “buy local” applies and one of our priorities is encouraging you to buy 
from local stores, restaurants, and service providers. We rely on the generosity of our local busi-
nesses, as they are often the first to step up and meet diverse community needs.  Shopping local 
keeps their doors open and enables their businesses to stimulate the local economy. 
  

As the new business representative for FPCA I greatly appreciate your input, recommendations, 
and assistance in recruiting business memberships.   
Please call PJ Phillips, 614-420-1637 or email pjphillips@kw.com. Thank you for your willingness 
to support this vibrant, thriving community! 

tel:614-420-1637
mailto:pjphillips@kw.com
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    Please invest $25 to join the Forest Park  Civic Association this year.  More memberships create more 

supplemental security patrol runs.  This leads to a pretty safe (though not perfect) neighborhood.   More 
patrol runs make it more secure.  Look for the Membership Mailer from FPCA in your mailbox. 
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Family Owned & Operated  

39 Years 

Central Ohio 
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